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STUDENT MEAL ACCOUNTS 

 

 

 

Homewood City Schools will establish procedures to ensure that students receive a healthy lunch 

each day.  Payment is expected to the Student Meal Account when the meal is received.  This 

can be done by establishing an online prepayment account or paying at the point-of-sale. It is the 

responsibility of the parent or guardian to keep sufficient funds available in the Student Meal 

Account.  When payment is not presented or available from a pre-paid account, one reimbursable 

meal per day will be served to the student.  Students without payment may not charge a la carte 

items or additional portions.  

  

Upon graduation, funds remaining in a Student Meal Account will be returned upon written 

request no later than June 15 of the year of graduation.  Funds not requested by June 15 will be 

forfeited to the Child Nutrition Program. 

  

The Superintendent will establish a procedure to address on-going negative balances within the 

Child Nutrition Program. 
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